附件8

Background on TPKM’s TF TACB Programmes

Thank you, Mr. Chairman.
1. My delegation would first like to express our great appreciation to the EU for hosting this event, and for speakers from the EU, the UK and Germany to share with us its detailed plans for Trade Facilitation Capacity Building (TACB) programmes.
2. We don’t have a forty pages long list as the EU showed us what the EU had done on TACB. However, we would like to reciprocate by giving you some background information on what we have been doing, especially in providing TABC programmes to WTO Members.  These programmes, which were paid for and executed by the International Cooperation and Development Fund (ICDF), have been held in our capital, Taipei, as well as in other countries.
3. From when these programmes were first started in the year 2004, to the end of August this year (2010), the total number of participants receiving training on Trade Facilitation has been 228, the majority from LDC Members.  On average, we invite 25 to 30 persons to participate in the TF training programmes each year.
4. Our annual budget for TACB activities is around 200 thousand US dollars.  This includes not only the TF programmes, but training on Technical Barriers to Trade (TBT) as well.
5. In addition to the TF training programmes, the ICDF initiated in 2007 a so-called “Caribbean ICT Technical Cooperation Project”, to provide assistance on establishing an e-government entrance website.  Under the same Project, the ICDF has also assisted in setting up ICT Centres in Saint Christopher and Nevis, and Saint Lucia, respectively.  And, most recently, the National ICT Centre of Belize was opened in August, 2010.
6. In order to share all these experiences, and with a view to expanding Technical Cooperation on ICT, the ICDF hosted a Seminar in St. Lucia in June 2010 on the subject of Caribbean ICT Technical Cooperation.  As we all know, ICT plays an important role in Trade Facilitation.
7. In conclusion, I hope this has given you a flavour of the scope and depth of our activities in the provision of technical assistance to developing country Members and LDCs. Furthermore, we’re reviewing how to enhance our contribution in this area. Thank you, Mr. Chair.
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